
News	from	the	Technology	Team 
 For the past 8 months, Mrs. Miglin and Sr. Marie’s Technology Teams (both 
parents and students of 7th grade and 8th grades) have been working hard to 
improve the school’s computer labs. It now consists of 27 new All-In-One 
computers, a new smart board and 30 i-pads. We are in the process of buying 30 
new head phones for the students. The computer lab is not just a room with many 
computers. It is a newer and more advanced system. The design and layout of the 
lab serves as a great instruction room. With everyone facing the same direction 
toward the smart board, it allows both the instructor and the students to teach and 
learn in a more effective way. The All-in-One each has the newer versions of the 
Microsoft Office, and Windows 10. The Technology Team meets every 
Wednesday to ensure that the lab is easy to access and fulfills our long-term goals. 
We clean and keep everything in the lab in good condition. Mrs. Miglin also 
worked very hard to purchase new laptops for the teachers. We love our school and 
computer lab! 
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